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Regular Directors of the American Academy of Actuaries 
Begin Terms 

 
WASHINGTON – The American Academy of Actuaries announced the beginning of the terms of 

the three regular director members elected by its members in online balloting. Rich Daillak, Joeff 

Williams, and Mike Angelina were elected as regular directors to serve three-year terms on the 

professional association’s board of directors. 

 

Daillak is vice president and actuary of Swiss Re America Holding Corporation. He has 32 years of 

experience as an actuary. Prior to joining Swiss Re in 2005, he was vice president and actuary at 

MetLife, where he worked for nearly 21 years, and for two years he was a consulting actuary with The 

Wyatt Company. His experience has been diverse, first in group insurance, then individual insurance 

financial management, individual life reinsurance, risk management, and most recently as a senior 

regulatory officer addressing issues affecting both life & health and property & casualty reinsurance, 

including group supervision, Own Risk and Solvency Assessment, and international solvency 

standards. 

 

Williams has been a consulting actuary for Actuarial Management Resources Inc. in Winston-Salem, 

N.C., for the past 25 years. Prior to that, he worked at Integon Insurance Company in the product 

development area. His consulting work focuses on both the life and health insurance area. He has 

served on numerous Academy committees, including serving as chairperson of the Life and Health 

Qualifications Seminar and vice chairperson of the Council on Professionalism. 

 

Angelina currently serves as the executive director of the Academy of Risk Management and 

Insurance within the Erivan K. Haub School of Business of Saint Joseph’s University, where he leads 

the Risk Management and Insurance undergraduate program. He is an insurance professional with 

over 25 years of practicing experience. He is a former chief risk officer, and insurance professional 

with experience in consulting, executive, and director roles.  Throughout his insurance career, he has 
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been involved in countless lines of business in the Bermuda, United States, and international 

property/casualty insurance and reinsurance markets. 

 

Their terms began on Nov. 13, 2014, at the close of the Annual Meeting of the members of the 

Academy. For more information on the American Academy of Actuaries, please visit 

www.actuary.org. 

 

### 

 
The American Academy of Actuaries is an 18,000+ member professional association whose mission is to serve 

the public and the U.S. actuarial profession. The Academy assists public policymakers on all levels by providing leadership, 

objective expertise, and actuarial advice on risk and financial security issues. The Academy also sets qualification, practice, 

and professionalism standards for actuaries in the United States. 

 

Media Only: For digital photographs of the directors, contact David Mendes, assistant 

director of communications, public affairs, at the American Academy of Actuaries, at 202.384.2075 or 

mendes@actuary.org.  
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